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Parksville Council Meetings 
 
Aligned with recently updated public health orders from the Province of BC, residents may attend Parksville 
Council meetings held in the Forum. The City will continue public safety measures including the requirement to 
wear a mask and capacity limits of forty people for Council meetings. In-person attendance will be on a first-
come, first-served basis. If you are sick or not feeling well, please stay home. 
 
Council meetings in February and March will be held at 1 pm and from April through September, meetings will 
start at 6 pm. 
 
We encourage residents to participate online due to in-person capacity limits. To view meetings webstreamed 
live or to view archived video from the meetings, please visit our website. Residents may also email comments 
to council@parksville.ca  
 
Stay informed: 
 Visit parksville.ca for City information and updates 
 Sign up for updates through City Enews  
 Follow the City on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram 
 
 

### 
 
For more information: 
 Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications 
 dtardiff@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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